Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Peter Morris <peterm@westenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 1:23 PM **To:** Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; tom@grafcon.us; Kevin Brown; David Schenker

Subject: RO3194-Holliday.5th Magnolia Soil Gas Sampling

Mark:

Per the meeting with Dilan on Thursday May 3, 2018, we were approved to implement April 13, 2018 Soil Vapor Sampling Work Plan at the Union Development Project located at 5th and Magnolia Streets in Oakland, California beginning on Thursday May 10. The work should continue through Monday May 14, 2018.

Please call me at 415/271-0366 if you have any questions.

Peter Morris

--

Peter E. Morris, P.G. West Environmental Services & Technology, Inc. 711 Grand Avenue, Suite 220 San Rafael, CA 94901 o.(415) 460-6770, x206 c.(415) 271-0366

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee.

If you receive this transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication is strictly prohibited. Moreover, any such inadvertent disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client privilege as to this communication or otherwise.

If you have received this communication in error, please contact our office at main@westenvironmental.com or by telephone at (415) 460-6770. Thank you.